
Appendix D 

 
 
Proposal to continue Public Spaces Protection 
Orders (PSPO) in Windsor and Maidenhead. 
 
COMMENT FORM  
 
Please see supporting information explaining the proposed order before completing this 
form.  
 
 

1. In what capacity do you wish to respond to this consultation?  
� As a local resident  
� On behalf of a local business  
� On behalf of a community or voluntary group  
� Other (please specify)  
 

 
 
 

2. What is your postcode? 
 

 
 
 

 
 

3. What is your gender?  
� Female  
� Male  
� Non-binary  
� Prefer to self-describe_____  
� Prefer not to say  

 
 

4. Which age band best describes you? 



 
� Under 18          
� 18-24            
� 25-34 
� 35-44 
� 45-54 
� 55-64  
� 65 and over 
� Prefer not to say  

 
5. What is your ethnic group?  

� Asian or Asian British  
� Black, Black British, Caribbean or African  
� Mixed or Multiple  
� White  
� Other ethnic group___________  
� Prefer not to say  

 
6. Do you have a long-term physical or mental illness, impairment or 

disability?  
� Yes  
� No  
� Prefer not to say  

 
7. How far do you agree or disagree with the proposal to continue the Public 

Spaces Protection Order (PSPO) for Windsor, Maidenhead and Ascot for a 
further 3 years? (Please tick)  
 

 
Type of PSPO 

Strongly 
agree 

Agree Disagree Strongly 
disagree 

A PSPO to address: Dog 
fouling and effective dog 
control. 
 

    

A PSPO to address: 
 
Cycling on the highway in 
pedestrianised zones of High 
Street, Maidenhead and the 
pedestrianised zone of 
Peascod Street, Windsor. 

    

 
 

8. Have you experienced any other issues in relation to anti-social behaviour in 
public spaces? 



 
 
 
 
 
 

9. Do you have any comments or suggestions on the proposed Public Spaces 
Protection Orders (PSPO) for Windsor, Maidenhead and Ascot?  
 

 
 

Thank you for your responses.  
 

This consultation closes at midnight on Monday 26 February 2024 

 

Completed surveys can be returned to FAO Mandy Mann, Community Safety, Town Hall, St 
Ives Road, Maidenhead, SL6 1RF 

 

If you require paper copies of the consultation documents, these are also available from libraries 
upon request. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 


